
 Good Afternoon: 
 
     At their May 4, 2021 meeting, St. Paul’s Session approved of our reopening for in-person worship services.  
Please preregister with the office for attendance as we are required to maintain a 2-metre physical distance 
between those attending, as per Covid-19 protocols.  Contact the office by noon on Saturday at 519-426-1845 or 
email to sppc@kwic.com.  For those people who have previously indicated that they will “attend every Sunday” 
– please remember to advise the office if you are NOT planning to attend so that our seating plan may be 
adjusted accordingly.   

     Thank you, 

     Nancy  

 
Service: SUNDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2021 (LIVE STREAM at 10:30 AM) 
  

Minister: Rev. Mikal Schomburg 
  
Choir Anthem: “HAVE YOU HEARD” BY JAY ALTHOUSE 
  

Scripture:   
Isaiah 12:2-6 
Philippians 4:4-7  
Luke 3:7-18 

  

Hymns:  
PEOPLE IN DARKNESS #124 
HARK THE GLAD SOUND #118 
BLESSED BE THE GOD OF ISRAEL #752  

 

• Live stream available on our YouTube channel.    
• The captured live stream will be posted to Facebook following the service.  
• Hymn lyrics and all responsive passages will be projected. 

 
 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:  MONDAY TO THURSDAY 9 AM TO 4 PM 
Outside of office hours, please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 Questions or comments, please call 519-426-1845 or email sppc@kwic.com.     
To unsubscribe, please click here.     
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